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HASLEMERE WEST:

 

 

  

That innocent looking puddle by the shelter becomes a silted slip hazard in wet weather mainly because it is 

where passengers step on and off. It needs to be levelled. 
 
The next photo relates to the next red mark up. It's an encroached path and crossing point. Masked by vegetation 
are the bumpy slabs indicate a crossing spot.  
 
The final red mark on the picture is where bracken has grown high and fallen over the path making  people, 
pushchairs etc go on the road. 

 

  



 
This is the footpath that school children from Woolmer hill school use. It runs above Woolmer hill Rd and the 
estate. The fence is totally missing in several places which is serious health and safety issue.  
 

 
 
The second photo is the badly overgrown trees in oaktree Road that impact on the houses opposite.  
 

 
 
The third photo and last photo is a kerb edge that is Badly eroded.it is just in the entrance to the old locality office 
from homegreen. 

   
 
I also feel that a seat could be placed half way up the first stretch of woolmer hill.  
We also need to contact WBC about getting signage to the Sunvale Cemetery erected in Shottermill. 
 


